From: Lemmy Nwabuisi [Lemmy.NWABUISI@enfield.gov.uk]

Sent: 03 October 2017 12:30

To: Re_wired@ymail.com

Cc: Lorraine Cordell; complaintsandinformation; Daniel Ellis

Subject: Re: CRM COM 4516 - Meeting with a manager [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Classification: OFFICIAL

Hi Simon,

The council complaints team have advised us that you recently contacted them to request for a meeting with
a manager to discuss your concerns about Enfield Council involvement in you having an ASBO and curfew
which in your view is based on ‘hearsay evidence’.

Could you please clarify what ASBO you refer to because as far as we are concerned, it is the police that took
out the ASBO against you, not Enfield Council and therefore you should direct any queries/concerns about it
to them. Also we are not aware of any curfew as Enfield Council did not apply for one.

However if you wish to discuss the ongoing injunction proceedings, please let me know so that we can
arrange a suitable date for us to meet. Please note that we cannot discuss the details of the evidence so as
not to prejudice the case, more so as this will be disclosed in due course.

Kind Regards

Lemmy Nwabuisi

Anti-Social Behaviour Team
Community Safety Unit
Environmental & Community Safety
B Block North

Civic Centre

Enfield

EN1 3XA

Tel: 020 8379 5354

Mob: 07583115576

Classification: OFFICIAL

ENFIELD

Connected

IMPORTANT

Every Enfield resident should register for an online Enfield Connected account.
Enfield Connected puts many Council services in one place, speeds up your
payments and saves you time. Click here to get connected.

Follow us on Facebook ™ Twitter hhtto://www.enﬁeld.Qov.uk

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and
building strong communities. Opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not
necessarily those of the London Borough of Enfield. This email and any attachments or files
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